September 1, 2021
Hello BPS101 Families-
Just a couple of reminders before we head into the long holiday weekend.

Holiday Weekend (No school 9/3 or 9/6)

As a reminder, there will be no school for students this Friday, Sept. 3rd because of the Staff
Institute Day. All schools and the District office are also closed on Monday, Sept. 6th for Labor
Day. We hope you enjoy your long weekend.

PowerSchool

It is essential that all of your information is accurate in PowerSchool. Please log in to the online
PowerSchool parent portal. If you see the alert that your student has not yet been registered for
the school year, go to Registration Info and update each section, then certify that the information
is correct in the last section. All parents/guardians should check the emergency contact
information. When we are trying to get in touch with you, it is important to have current contact
and medical information for your student.

School Year 2021-22 Info Page
Visit the BPS101 website if you are looking for 2021-22 school year information, including
Covid-19 resources.

Be well,
BPS101


http://powerschool.bps101.net/
https://www.bps101.net/2021-22/

